
DEPARTMENT OF 8TATE 
WASHINGTON 

December 10, 1936. 

Dear Mr. Messersmita: 

I have read with interest your letter 

of November 33rd, describing present condi­

tions in Austria, and wish to thank you for 

the useful information which it' contained. 

Yours very sincerely, 

The Honorable 
George S. Messersmith, 

American Minister, 
Vienna. 


